
February 29, 2024    

Hi Everyone, 

I am honored to be your Alternate Delegate for Panel 64.  

I am excited that one of my duties is putting the Ohio Al-A-Notes together at least 3 times a year.  

 However, that means that I will need willing members to send in sharing’s for me to publish.  I am 
looking forward to hearing from all of our officers and committee members that are published on 
our AWSC (Area World Service Committee) list.  

Once completed, the Ohio Al-A-Notes will be sent to all the CMA’s (Current Mailing Address) by our 
secretary, and I will be responsible for emailing a copy to everyone on the AWSC list. Please be 
aware, if you are a CMA for a group and a DR, you may get two copies in your inbox, one from our 
secretary and one from me.  

With that being said, I really enjoyed several years ago writing about my favorite piece of literature, 
so I thought it would be nice to hear from all of you what your favorite piece of CAL (Conference 
Approved Literature) is and how it has impacted your life.  

Please email me your contribution in a Word Document by March 31st to 
merrig.iamfree@gmail.com and, I will purpose to get the first publication out by the second week of 
April. 

In Gratitude, 

Merri G. 

Panel 64, Alternate Delegate 
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